
Victorian Society in America 

Northern New Jersey Chapter 

 

Dear Members,  

Now that the summer is over, it’s time to get down to the serious business of filling up your 

social calendar. (like a good Victorian). Our membership year ahead promises not to disappoint. 

We will be exploring the following topics: 

September Dancing Around the Edges of the Gilded Age, by Ulysses Dietz 

October The Victorian Influence on the 20th Century Design, by Alan Rosenberg 

November History of Victorian Christmas Traditions, by Ava Caridad 

December Holiday Party 

January The Molly Maguires and the First Great American Detective, by Mac 

McParland 

February Victorian Fashion 1838-1898, by Pati Githens 

March (To be determined) Also silent auction month, start cleaning out your closets 

April For a Wonderful Vacation Go by Train! Railroads, Tourism and 

Commuters at the Jersey Shore, by William Elwell 

May Preservation Award Meeting (We are open for suggestions) 

June A Stroll thru Greenwood Gardens (maybe) 

 

All you have to do is: 

Fill out your membership forms 

Mail your check 

Tell your friends  

Meet us at the Woman’s Club in September. 

Please include your printed email on your membership form in case we have to cancel a meeting, 

we can let you know. 

It’s always a pleasure to see all of you after a long summer. 

Regards 

Jane McNeill, President NNJ/VSA 


